
Welcome to Our Guests!   If you are a visitor, we want to 
welcome you to our church.  Thank you for coming to worship the Lord 

with us.  Visitors please feel free to fill out the front and back of the narrow 
Information insert in the bulletin and place it in the offering tray or hand it 

to an usher.  Members can use this form too! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At 

First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 
Sunday Morning, May 22, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Sunday   9:00 a.m. Launch in to the Deep Corporate Prayer Time 
   9:30 a.m. Coffee and Fellowship Time 
 10:00 a.m. Sunday School/Bible Study for all ages 
 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   3:00 p.m. Convalescent Home Ministry 

   6:00 p.m. Your Church Experiencing God Together Study 
   

Monday   6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study – Children of the Day 
Tuesday 10:30 a.m. Ladies Craft Time & VBS Decorating  
   7:00 p.m. Book of Isaiah Bible Study 
   

Wed. 11:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study – On Break Right Now 
   3:00 p.m. State Mental Hospital – Please Pray 
   6:30 p.m. Praise Team Practice 

 

Save These Dates  
Sun., June 5 th – Dessert Social at 6:00 p.m. 
Sun., July 17 th – Kindergarten thru College      
                  Age Party (Pizza, Dessert & Games )  
                                       at 2:00 p.m.  
Sat., Aug. 13 th – Scavenger Hunt and 
                                Finger Foods at 4:0 0 p.m. 
Fri., Sept. 9 th – Ladies Dinner & A Movie 

                                                                                  at 6:00 p.m. 
                                          Fall TBA – Thank a Hero Event 

Convalescent Home Ministry 
Today Sunday, May 22nd at 3:00 p.m.  

Every Fourth Sunday of the month, we will be 
singing songs and having a devotional time at Ralph Neate to encourage 
the residents and staff.  Anyone can come.  
 

                      VBS Workers Needed 

                                Please let Beth know how you can help this year.   
                                It may be early, but we really need to know now 
                                who can help June 13th – 17th.  We need adults 
who simply lead a line of children from class to class.  We need 
adults to bake cookies, help decorate, sit at the registration table. 
Please come help us decorate on Tuesdays! 
 

This is the Week! Can you help with making a VBS float for 
Derby Days?  Can you help pass out flyers along the parade route?  
Please call Pastor Terry asap at 362-7906 & let him know how you 
can help & when. 
 

Requests for Prayer or Help Or Volunteer to Help Card 
                                                          This card will be in bulletins                
                                                          each week or  in the Foyer  
                                                          for Member & Visitor use.   
                                                          As you have need, please  
                                                          complete and place this  
                                                          card in the slot in the box in  
                                                          Foyer/Front Entrance area of 
                                                          Sanctuary.  Pastor is the only 
                                                          one with a key to the box. 
                                                          So your card will be confidential. 
 

House of Prayer 
Please text or call Cathy (559-362-7905) if you would like to have the 
church unlocked for you to come and pray any time during the week.   
 
                                        Save Mart S.H.A.R.E.S. is now being operated  
                                    through eScrip.  You will need to visit the eScrips  
                                    website (escrip.com) and register to be able to  
                                    participate in the new program.  You will need to  
                                    select the church (First Southern Baptist Church –  
                                    Coalinga) in the “Schools or Non-Profits” section of your 
profile.  Remember we use this money to help feed those in need.  If you select 
multiple organizations to support, they will split the money up. The S.H.A.R.E.S. 
card will now be linked to your phone number & the Save Mart Rewards program. 
So you will just use your phone number at register for your rewards and 
S.H.A.R.E.S. together at same time. 
 



          Please remember to turn in your monthly roof fund pledge. 

Join Us On Our Internet Sites: 
Church Website: 

http://www.fsbccoalinga.org/ 
Audio Podcasts of Messages Homepage: 

http://thewordinfusion.podbean.com 
Youtube Videos of Song or Message Clips: 

http://www.youtube.com/user/Coalinga1stSouthern 
Full-length Videos of the Song Service or Messages: 

http://vimeo.com/channels/thewordinfusion 
Facebook Pages: http://www.facebook.com/pages/First-Southern-Baptist-Church-of-

Coalinga/251444383189 
http://www.facebook.com/pages/The-Word-Infusion/183827001652316 

 
Missionary Moments: Entertaining Provides Opportuni ties to Share 

[East Asia] BRIDGET PENNELL* is known by her teammates as the “party person.” 
She often uses entertaining in her home to open doors to conversations about the 
gospel and to build relationships. Parties are especially appealing to the university 
students in her city who want to get to know an American and also practice their 
English. Bridget, who serves in East Asia thanks to the Cooperative Program, also 
teaches classes in life skills and provides counseling services through a training 
center in the city. She is grateful to Southern Baptists for the chance to spread the 
gospel in East Asia. 
 

Happy Birthday 
May 22 – Samantha Pieper May 25 - Cathy Glover 
May 24 – Beth Perkins  May 26 – Patrick Wood 

 

 

                      Have You Signed Up To Help Bring Snacks at 

                    9:30 on Sundays for Coffee Time? 

                                     Next Week –  May  29th  –   
                                                             June    5th  –  The Glovers 
 

Nursery Workers 

Today –  May  22nd –Volunteers Needed 
                May  29th –Shereé Pieper and Amanda Bartram-Wood 

                 
Children Church Workers 

Today –  May  22nd  – Melissa Cleveland and Debbie. Whitwill 
                May  29th  – Donna King and Conne Cleveland 

                           
      

                                      First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 

                                      297 Washington Street/P.O. Box 1021 

                                      Coalinga, CA  93210       (559) 935-0504 

                                               www.fsbccoalinga.org 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


